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BSC Closure Notice  
Coronavirus (COVID-19) Update – 24/3/2020 

▪ Following regulatory advice, and to protect the health and 
safety of our employee’s, volunteers, members and guests - 
as from today, BSC is closed for practice, competitions and 
corporate guests until further notice 

▪ BSC will continue to monitor Australian and Queensland 
Government’s Health Advice and aim to resume operations as 
soon as possible 

▪ Please monitor BSC’s website, Facebook and Instagram pages 
for up to date information on our status 

▪ All corporate guest bookings have been notified and offered 
refunds, or the opportunity to rebook in the future. 

Please regularly monitor your family and friends during this period to check on 
their welfare. Look out for each other. If you need help – reach out: 

• National Coronavirus Helpline - 1800 020 080 / 
https://www.healthdirect.gov.au/coronavirus  

• For those in quarantine or self-isolation in Qld - 13 HEALTH (13 43 25 84) / 
https://www.qld.gov.au/health/conditions/health-alerts/coronavirus-covid-19  and 
Queensland Government's Community Recovery Hotline - 1800 173 349 

• Lifeline – 131114 
• Beyond Blue – 1300 224 636 
• Kids Helpline – 1800 551 800 

 
For all other BSC related enquires: please contact the BSC Secretary on 

secretary@brisbanesportingclays.com.au / enquiries@brisbanesportingclays.com.au or 
the BSC President – John English president@brisbanesportingclays.com.au / 0408 504 958 

For all other BSC related enquires: 
Please contact us on the link provided or the contact page of the website.
For urgent matters BSC President – John English 0408 504 958


